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February 7, 2012
Attn: Interested Suppliers

RE: Mental Health Managed Care

The Department of Health and Welfare and the Division Purchasing are in the process
of developing a RFP for Mental Health Managed Care. The time between the
development and issuance of a RFP is typically referred to as the “blackout” period.

In an effort to provide an equal opportunity for all interested suppliers, all questions
must be directed to the Division of Purchasing. Potential suppliers contacting the
Department of Health and Welfare directly run the risk of being disqualified from
participating in the eventual opportunity; something we want to avoid.

The point of contact at the Division of Purchasing is Mary Jepsen,
mary.jepsen@adm.idaho.gov, or Mark Little, mark.little @ adm.idaho.gov.

Respectfully,

7
Little

State Purchasing Manager

Cc: Department of Health and Welfare, Division of Operational Services

“Serving Idaho citizens through effective services to their governmental agencies”



